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Construction Notice 
Issued on: 

October 6, 2025 

 
 

Starting Sunday, October 12, 2025 to end of year 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 

 

 

What we are doing and why 

During the upcoming track renewal work at the intersection of College Street and McCaul Street, 

the TTC will take the opportunity to upgrade overhead infrastructure in the area as well.  

 

From mid-October until the end of the year, crews will work at the following locations:  

 

• College Street (Spadina Avenue to Bay Street) 

• McCaul Street (College Street to Queen Street West) 

• College Street and McCaul Street Intersection: Overhead work at this intersection will 

begin after track work is completed and the intersection is reopened.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work activities, hours and locations 

• To complete this work safely and efficiently, TTC overhead crews may work during the day 

and night as required. 

• While they aim to deploy a moving work zone across College Street or McCaul Street, they 

require some flexibility. Given the right conditions, which include curb lane availability and 

access to overhead poles, they may move and work in different locations throughout the same 

day and week. 

 

Equipment 
 

TTC overhead trucks with hydraulic equipment will be used to carry out this work. While efforts will 

be made by the crew to keep noise to a minimum, beeping sounds when the trucks are backing up 

will be audible. Equipment lights may also be noticeable.  
See reverse page for TTC transit details 
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Motorist, cyclist, and pedestrian impacts 

• Traffic will be maintained through the overhead work areas.  

• Sidewalks will not be impacted. 

• Parking may need to be temporarily restricted in local areas where crews are working and 

accessing overhead poles. 

 

TTC service– Effective October 12, 2025 

 
 

 Carlton streetcars are scheduled to divert via Spadina Avenue, Dundas Street West, and 
Bay Street to regular routing. 
 
Regular streetcar service is expected to resume once all work is completed by end of year. 
 

 Wellesley bus service will be increased and operate between Ossington and Castle Frank 
stations as an alternative east-west option. 
 

For more information, please visit: ttc.ca/CollegeStreet 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve transit infrastructure in Toronto. 
 

 

 

For further information 

Scan the QR code to visit ttc.ca or contact Justin Valmores, Community Liaison 

Officer, 437-232-1548, justin.valmores@ttc.ca.   
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